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This week I had the pleasure of talking to the PurplePod team, a student-led podcast, produced by

Head Boy, Patrick B. We talked about my eight eventful years as headmaster of St Edward’s and the

many highlights of the school. We discussed moments in the college such as the Sixth Form renewal,

the extraordinary students that are successful in the Honours Programme and great exam results each

year!

Well done to Year 7-10 and Year 12 students for hard work this week in their internal exams. It is quite a

slog, having so many subjects examined all at once, so I congratulate everyone on their diligence and

perseverance.

Click the player below to listen to the podcast:

 21 JUNE 2024
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GREAT YOUNG PEOPLE, DOING GREAT THINGS

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

UPCOMING
EVENTS

YEAR 12 ISLE OF ARRAN
TRIP

22 JUNE

COLLEGE OPEN EVENING
27 JUNE, 4-7PM

Podcast recording with Head Boy & Girl.

https://soundcloud.com/user-942617808/purple-pod-episode-4-a-year-in-review-with-mr-morris


Rank Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10

1 Juliana N Thisanya DA Nikodem K-C
Alexander

McE

2 Andrea J Nathaniel M Simon R Trinita O

3 Lily McC Lilly May M Olivia C Helen M

4 Amelia A Lucia VA Niamh W Anjola A

5 Ava L Eve V Veronica W Joshua A

6 Oscar McK Megan V Grace D Tomir B

7 George M Daniel A Patrick R Ethan BL

8 James M Matilda B George T Arianne B

9 Layla-Jane M Michael DA Sophia D Ava B

10 Samuel S Olivia D Anthony D Kevin D

Well done to the following pupils that have earned the most ClassCharts points out of their

year group this week.

Special congratulations to Nikodem K-C & Alexander McE for gaining the most positive

points out of the school this week.

@stedwardscoll    |   www.st-edwards.co.uk

PUPILS WITH EXCEPTIONAL POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR
THIS WEEK
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A reminder to parents and carers that tickets are on sale for the Year 11 Uppers’ Ball.

Time: 18.30 - 22.30

Date: 28 June 2024

Purchase tickets on ParentPay.

For any questions, please reach out to Mr. Cammayo at spencer.cammayo@st-

edwards.co.uk.

UPPERS’ BALL - BE PROUD

Last week, St Edward’s College, St Anselm’s College, St Mary’s College and St Joseph’s

College gathered together with Edmund Rice Education Beyond Borders to discuss the

amazing work they will be doing in their schools to support the wider global community

with Edmund Rice.

EDMUND RICE STUDENT LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE -
JOIN IN

https://www.parentpay.com/
mailto:spencer.cammayo@st-edwards.co.uk
mailto:spencer.cammayo@st-edwards.co.uk
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Tickets are now on sale for the Junior Summer Concert. Join us for a great evening as Lower

School musicians showcase their musical talents!

Tickets can be bought through Eventbrite: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/junior-summer-

concert-2024-tickets-925915747927?aff=oddtdtcreator

JUNIOR SUMMER CONCERT - JOIN IN, BE PROUD

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/junior-summer-concert-2024-tickets-925915747927?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/junior-summer-concert-2024-tickets-925915747927?aff=oddtdtcreator
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An email has been sent to you this week from Mr McGovern with some final reminders. If you

haven't received this email, please have your son/daughter log into their school email to read

the reminder email together.

¡Muchas gracias!'

BARCELONA TRIP INFORMATION - JOIN IN

Old Edwardian Dylan McCaig has been honored with the Pearson National Teaching Award

for Outstanding New Teacher 2024, selected from 102 teachers nationwide.

Currently, Dylan is a teacher at The Warriner School in Bloxham and serves as the Choral

Director, organist, and Director of Music at St Mary’s Church in Banbury since last year.

Congratulations Dylan!

OE DYLAN MCCAIG RECEIVES PRESTIGIOUS AWARD
- BE PROUD
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Year 12 had a busy but fantastic time in London last week with Messrs Sutton and Moore on

the English trip! They strolled through Bloomsbury, had lunch at Borough Market, took a

quick look at the Tate Modern, watched Much Ado at the Globe, and enjoyed a riverside

amble to the Tower.

YEAR 12 ENGLISH TRIP TO LONDON - WORK HARD



Congratulations to this weeks winner of the My School Lottery – Mr R.

It’s so easy to sign up to and get involved. Once you are involved there are also monthly prize

draw to win some more fantastic prizes.

Just click the link and get your numbers now in time for the draw on Saturday evening – every

£1 counts. www.myschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-edwards-college

Also don’t forget to get your tickets to the Family Festival 6 July at 1pm- £6 a ticket which covers

entrance and something delicious from the BBQ, loads of fabulous entertainment from pupils

and a special performance from some of the Cathedral Choristers. As always, our wonderfully

well stocked bar will be open along many fantastic games and activities for the children to get

involved with.

WE NEED YOU!

We need your help. Whether it’s volunteering and giving a few hours of your time, donating

prizes for events such as raffles, or even sponsoring an event – any help would be greatly

appreciated.

We are always on the look out for people to match fund events as well.

Come and meet us and learn more at the schools Open Day this coming Thursday 27 June.

If you are able to offer any of the above, please contact us at fosecliverpool@gmail.com

You can find out about all our up-and-coming events, buy tickets and learn more about the

lottery by scanning the QR code or going to the Friends of St Edwards’s College link on the

College web site. www.friendsofstedwardscollege.co.uk

Dates for your diary

Saturday 6 July – Family Festival

Friday 18 October – Quiz and disco

Saturday 30 November – Winter Ball
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http://www.myschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-edwards-college
mailto:fosecliverpool@gmail.com
http://www.friendsofstedwardscollege.co.uk/
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Please click the link below to see how the school has prayed during this week; every

lesson at 0840 daily begins with this common prayer. Please do select a day to read

reflectively and prayerfully, entering in to prayerful solidarity with the school family.

Daily Prayer in the College

DAILY PRAYER IN THE COLLEGE - GROW IN FAITH

This Sunday the boy choristers will be singing Do not be afraid by Stopford and Agnus Dei by

Mozart.

Next week is Diversity Week. For Year 7-9, there will be a diversity focus in all of their subjects,

please find attached copies of the work they will be completing. I encourage you to look at

their diversity workbook they bring home and discuss with them some of the important

themes they will visit, particularly around inequality.

Diversity Year 7

Diversity Year 8

Diversity Year 9

You will also be able to track the number of positive points they receive for celebrating

diversity either through class charts or through the workbook.

Wishing you a pleasant weekend,

Stephen Morris

Principal

COMING UP

https://www.st-edwards.co.uk/Catholic-Life/Prayers-this-week/
http://diversity/
https://stedwardscollegeliverpool-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/spencer_cammayo_st-edwards_co_uk/EUZJ6XsrUTBFhuMtHHT5A_EBvX_umiYE-m4B2_veiW9MDw?e=E08YqC
https://stedwardscollegeliverpool-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/spencer_cammayo_st-edwards_co_uk/ERYO3eXMY4pCrBPJJRuHaQkBJ9PjBHdW-zp3F9L7M5dixw?e=gDb0Kh

